
Calendar for the Week  

Sunday Jan 26 9:00am Chapel Prayer 

Our nursery is staffed 

from 9:00am – 12:30pm 

9:30am Courtyard Fellowship 

9:45am Sunday School 

11:00am      Worship – The Master’s Men 

   5:00pm Trustee Meeting 

   6:00pm Finance Meeting 

   7:00pm Church Council Meeting 

Monday Jan 27 12:00pm BLG Games and Subs Day! 

Tuesday Jan 28 9:00am Food Pantry Volunteer Opportunity 

Wednesday Jan 29 7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

Sunday Feb 2 9:00am Chapel Prayer 

   9:30am Courtyard Fellowship 

   9:45am Sunday School 

   11:00am      Worship 

Souper Bowl of Caring Sunday 

Upcoming Birthdays 

January   

29 Elizabeth Barina 5 Ronnie Wood 14 Deborah Wood 

30 Ashley Woodrow 7 Brandon Tyndall 17 Harold Butts 

30 Jack Woodrow 11  Anna Uzzell 18 Willie Ferrell 

  11 Attie Ross Welch 19 Sharon Perry 

February 13 Bill Creighton 19 Betsy West 

2 Heidi Hamilton 13 Huntsie Strickland 20 Will Creel 

2 Patti Queipo 14 Sherrell Taylor 20 Nathanial Duval 

Is your birthday missing?  Contact the church office to add. 

BLG Games and Subs - TOMORROW 

Monday, January 27 

We hope you are planning to fellowship 

with us on the 27th at 12:00 Noon in the 

Fellowship Hall.  We will enjoy sub 

sandwiches, chips, pickles, desserts and 

beverages.  There will be games galore to 

challenge our thinking and keep us 

entertained.  Even if you are not typically a 

game player, this is always such a fun 

afternoon!   

 

 

 

 

 

Altar Flower Opening 

Next Sunday, February 2 is an opening in our Altar Flower schedule.  If you 

would like to place flowers on the altar in honor or memory of a loved one, or 

to commemorate a special occasion, please contact Huntsie Strickland or call 

the church office.  Thank you. 

Serve in Dunn’s Food Pantry 

There are two opportunites each month to volunteer at Dunn’s Food Pantry 

on the second and fourth Tuesdays.  There are many way to help on each of 

these food distribution dates.  Please consider volunteering this week on 

January 28 from 9:00am – 2:00pm.     

Divine Street Preschool Taking Applications for 2020-21 

The Divine Street Preschool is now accepting applications from within our 

congregation for the 2020-21 school year.  Applications will be made available 

to the community on February 1.  To apply, or for more information, please 

contact our Preschool Director, Patti Queipo at 919-207-7238. 

“Souper” Bowl of Caring Collection Next Sunday 

Be on the lookout for soup pots next Sunday as we 

observe our annual  “Souper Bowl of Caring” 

collection.  Please plan to make a donation in the 

soup pots before you depart.  Proceeds from the 

collection will be used to support the Dunn United 

Ministerial Association (DUMA) to aid in local 

hunger relief.   

Also, next Sunday we will be collecting peanut butter for the food pantry.  

Bring all your donations to worship at 11:00am! 

 

Save the Date 
 

Dunn, NC Meal Packaging Collaboration 

When: Saturday, March 28th  7:00am – 1:30pm 

Where: SHRINE CLUB OF DUNN 

Meal Goal: 150,000 Meals 

Donation Goal: $43,500 

Contact: Barbara Bethea / bbetheamd@charter.net 

http://events.risegainsthunger.org/dunn 
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